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           North Cumbria Area 14      
Junior Academy
The first BS Cumbria Junior Academy day is on Tuesday 18th April at Greenlands and it would be great to see you there.  The day is now fully planned out and we have over 20 juniors signed up already aged from 9-16 and with just 6 places or so remaining it would be perfect if you would join us.  You do not need to be a British Showjumping member to take part and you can be as young as 5 and up to 21 years old but must be accompanied by a parent or guardian for the day which lasts from 9.30-4pm.  
The day will see BS Senior Coach Andrew Millin who’ll take the jumping, with Hilary and Sarah taking the flatwork and there will be training for straightness and balance and, Michele Clough from BS will be on hand to complete matters and answer absolutely anything about British Showjumping.  There will also be a feeding expert and Eventing one too!  So a fun and educational day for all – parents included!!

To book a place please contact Michele directly on 07584706459 or michelle.clough@britishshowjumping.co.uk
www.britishshowjumping.co.uk/area/North-Cumbria
Don’t forget to check out our area face book page Area 14 North Cumbria British Show jumping 
